
1.  That all ministry reports be approved.

2.  The BCMB EB recommends the creation of a new staff position. This individual will lead our BCMB
staff and churches toward evangelism, multiplication, and renewal. 

3.  That the 2023 Church Ministry contribution budget be set at $1,656,000.

4.  That an additional deployment of $275,000 is approved to be added to the baseline BCMB budget
for 2023 to launch The Way Forward initiatives. This amount would bring the total 2023 budget up to
$1,931,000, and is intended to cover both staffing costs (including the hire of an Executive Staff Lead),
as well as investing in collaboration and resourcing.  

5.  That the 2024 Church Ministry contributions be set at $1,950,000

6.  That the audited financial statements, prepared by Loewen Kruse Chartered Accountants for the
fiscal year 2022, be approved as presented.

7.  That we appoint Loewen Kruse Chartered Accountants as the accounting firm to perform an audit
of the financial records and prepare the financial statements for the year 2023.

8.  That the nomination slate be affirmed and approved as presented. 

9.  That the BC Conference of Mennonite Brethren Churches supports the transfer of the property title
of Highland Community Church to Highland Community Church society for Gospel use. 
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